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LETTER OF UNDERSTANDING #2025-02
Between
PRAIRIE SOUTH SCHOOL DIVISION NO. 210
AND
CANADIAN UNION OF PUBLIC EMPLOYEES LOCAL 5512

Re: Specialized Support Model

Prairie South Schools will begin a Pilot Project in 2025-26 to establish a “Specialized Support
Model” Team that will be comprised of a Consultant, Classroom Teacher and Educational
Assistant Il. The team will be responsible for modelling best practices and collaborating with
classroom teams across the School Division for short periods of time throughout the school
year.

The parties agree that the selection process for the Educational Assistant Il will be modified to
allow for the best candidate, regardless of seniority, to be selected for this position; and

The Educational Assistant Il will be employed for the same work days as teachers, including all
non-instructional days; and

The Educational Assistant Il selected may continue to work with the team on an ongoing basis,

should the project continue, so long as the Employer and the employee mutually agree to do
so.

The parties agree that the terms of this Letter of Understanding are in effect from May 26, 2025

Signed this _o0b day of Mz},&? , 2025
On behalf of the Canadian Union of Public On behalf of the Prairie South School
Employees, Local 5512 Division No. 210

President Superintendent of Human Resources



